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VOLUNTEER HELP: Sun Theatre board members and other volunteers spent Monday night
removing seats from the Sun Theatre. The floor will be refinished before new seats are
hopefully installed by the middle of November, according to Sun co-manager Matt Weiss.      A
“Comfort Counts” campaign is raising money for larger, more comfortable seats, floor work, new
carpet and LED lights along the aisles. Donations are still being accepted at Box 155,
Gothenburg, NE, 69138. The theatre will be closed until work is completed. Weiss said they
hope to re-open the weekend of Nov. 22, 23 and 24. Pictured removing seats are J Buddenberg
(left) and Logan Ricely.
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